

P.O. Box 202 Sayre, PA 18840 570-888-8826

TheValleyBridge.org

Co-Presidents: Dick & Bobette Friend

Vice President: Scott Webster

Secretary: Samantha O'Dell

Treasurer: Waneta Warner

Assistant Treasurer: Sherry Pinkard

"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest." Matthew 11:28



The Bridge of the Penn-York Valley Churches

Bridging the gaps of life in the name of Jesus Christ

The Bridge Signature Annual Annual Fundraiser

5:00 pm Friday, November 28 thru 5:00 pm Saturday, November 29

Dear Friends,

Over the past 27 years community contributions have helped *The Bridge* make a difference in the lives of Athens, Sayre, and Waverly School District families. Well, it's that time of year again!

The Bridge's annual **Sleepout** is November 28 – November 29 at the Sayre Theater, and we need your help!

Last winter hit our community not just with an unusually long stretch of cold weather, but also with very high fuel costs. Not surprisingly, The Bridge was asked to bridge the gap for a record number of homes. We were blessed to be able to meet that need but it left us depleted of the funds we need now, heading into a new heating season.

Please consider partnering with The Bridge in one of the following categories:

Ш	Diamond – Over \$1,000
	Platinum – \$1,000
	Gold – \$500
	Silver – \$250
	Bronze – \$125
	Other – \$

New this year The Bridge will add a page to our web site (www.thevalleybridge.org) recognizing donors. All donations are tax deductible and will be acknowledged by letter no later than January 31, 2015.

Your generosity along with assistance from local churches, the United Way, Community Chest, and EFSP have allowed us to *bridge the* gap, and we are grateful. Please consider your continued support for the coming year. Just complete and return the enclosed registration and pledge form with your check today.

Sincerely,

Richard Friend President